
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Strada Statale 47 Valsugana closed to heavy traffic due to landslide  

 

 

18th March 2024 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

 

As announced in our Customer Letter dated 22 January, Strada Statale 47 / Valsugana was 

closed  to the transit of heavy traffic due to a serious landslide. 

The civil works to restore the transit are still on going and they are expected to be completed at 

the end of June. 

 

For all the positionings from/to locations north of San Marino di Valbrenta (Trento and Bolzano 

area), currently routed over Padova ramp, we are still forced to use the alternative road A22 / 

Brennero, with a diversion that implies extra-mileage and additional costs. 

 

If you require further clarification, and quotation of additional charges for transports in the 

mentioned area, please do not hesitate to contact our dedicated customer service team at 

italy@service.hlag.com. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy) 

 

 


